From: Zarger. Lee A.

To: Seeley, Shawn

Cc: Bargellini, Joseph

Subject: RE: Amendment Request to add 3 AU"s
Date: Thursday, October 30, 2014 8:21:16 AM

7

We would like to continue with option 1 “adding 2 doctors without the one”.
Then later will get the preceptor statement and add the other.

Thank you

Lee Anne Zarger M.S.D.A.B.R.
Chief Medical Physicist

New Milford Hospital
860-210-5022

From: Seeley, Shawn [mailto:Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 6:12 AM

To: Zarger, Lee A.

Cc: Bargellini, Joseph

Subject: RE: Amendment Request to add 3 AU's

Lee Anne,
| see 2 options:

1: Continue with adding 2 doctor’s without the one; or

2: Submit a letter that contains the required language signed by a qualified preceptor
physician that the doctor has satisfactorily completed the applicable requirements and has
achieved a level of competency sufficient to function independently as an AU.

| hope this helps. Please let me know what direction you wish to take.

Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist

USNRC-RI, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Office: 610-337-5102  Fax: 610-337-5269

From: Zarger, Lee A. [mailto:Lee.Zarger@wchn.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 2:56 PM

To: Seeley, Shawn
Cc: Bargellini, Joseph
Subject: RE: Amendment Request to add 3 AU's


mailto:Lee.Zarger@wchn.org
mailto:Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov
mailto:Joseph.Bargellini@wchn.org
mailto:Lee.Zarger@wchn.org

Hello- we have just learned that Dr. Douglas will be out for about 5 weeks so we cannot get that
preceptor statement at this time and possibly not within the 30 day window.

Here is our question and an update: can we put through the amendment with the other two AU’s
now? Then add Dr. Douglas later. Reason is: our current Radiology group’s contract is ending
January 1. Our planis to add the new AU’s on, then January 1, remove the existing radiologists.
Please advise.

Lee Anne

Lee Anne Zarger M.S.D.A.B.R.
Chief Medical Physicist

New Milford Hospital
860-210-5022

From: Seeley, Shawn [mailto:Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 1:03 PM

To: Zarger, Lee A.
Subject: Amendment Request to add 3 AU's

Ms. Zarger,

In order to continue our review of your amendment request to add Dr. Douglas Davis,
please submit the required documentation pursuant to 35.2909(c)(2) — written attestation
signed by a preceptor AU that he has satisfactorily completed the applicable requirements
and has achieved a level of competency sufficient to function independently as an AU.
Please contact me if you have any questions. We will continue our review upon receipt of
this information. Please submit this information within 30 days. Thank you.

Shawn

Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist

USNRC-RI, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Office: 610-337-5102  Fax: 610-337-5269
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